
1.Product appearance

Preset / setable frequency

FM transmitter  On / Off switch

3.5. Music Player
3.6. Video Player

You can play the video file in the USB disk

or SD card。

You can view the pictures in a USB disk or 

SD card.

1. FM receiver transmission area

2. Night mode switch

3. Night mode setting

Press and hold the left bottom icon to turn on the voice control

of Siri through internal microphone

Press and hold the left bottom icon to turn on the voice contro

First  of  all ,  thank   you   very   much  for   using   our 

intelligent  car  assistant  series  of   products,  we  are

lucky to be able to serve you! Our company has perfect

warranty and quality products, because we have a very

strong  professional  team .  All  products  are  shipped

after  our  professional  inspection  and  test .

This  product  does  not affect the original managing of 

the car, it's aesthetic and elegant, convenient and

durable  multi-functional  product .

In order to ensure that  you  use  this  product  correctly,

please  read  this  manual  in  details .  The manual  uses

picture and text to explain the operation of the product 

in detail. Due to  the  software  firmware  updating  time

by  time , there may be some differences from the actual 

products  used .  Please  use  the  actual  product  as the 

standard.

NOTE: This  product  is  limited  to  12V  power supply, 

not  suitable  for  24V  power  supply .

The  final  interpretation  right  of  this  manual  belongs 

to  our  company .

2. Main interface introduction

12. Bluetooth interface

13. FM transmitter settings

14. Music player 15. Video player

16. Image browser 17. Settings

3. Function  Introduction

Connect the machine to your Android Phone

through USB port by USB cable. Unlock your Phone to

automatically connect and launch the Android Auto Apps

on this machine. Then you can operate Android Auto 

related Apps through this machine or your Phone

independently. Several integrated features with 

Android application:

3.3. Bluetooth interface

The machine Bluetooth ID is Car-BT, password 

is 0000. After mobile phone is connected by Bluetooth,

it＇s immediately able to receive call the phone, play 

mobile music, and so on through the Bluetooth.

3.3.1. Dialing

3.3.2. Contact books

3.3.3. Calling Records

3.3.4. Bluetooth music

3.3.5. Settings

3.4. FM Transmitter settings

FM transmitter function convert the audio 

  signal into a high-fidelity FM radio signal and transmit it

  to the car radio or home radio for reception.

  Note: The frequency band of the device must be the same

  as the frequency band of the radio, and the local unused

  frequency band must be selected for setting to achieve

the best results

3.8. Settings

Other  settings

1. Language setting

4. Accessories

Main Unit InstructionsWarranty card

24 / 12-hour setting

Home

FCC Statement
This device complies with part 15 of the FCC rules. 
Operation is subject to the following two conditions: (1) 
this device may not cause harmful interference, and (2) 
this device must accept any interference received, 
including interference that may cause undesired operation. 
Changes or modifications not expressly approved by the 
party responsible for compliance could void the user's 
authority to operate the equipment.
NOTE: This equipment has been tested and found to comply 
with the limits for a Class B digital device, pursuant to 
part 15 of the FCC Rules. These limits are designed to 
provide reasonable protection against harmful interference 
in a residential installation. This equipment generates 
uses and can radiate radio frequency energy and, if not 
installed and used in accordance with the instructions, may 
cause harmful interference to radio communications. 
However, there is no guarantee that interference will not 
occur in a particular installation. If this equipment does 
cause harmful interference to radio or television 
reception, which can be determined by  turning the 
equipment off and on, the user is encouraged to try to 
correct the interference by one or more of the following 
measures:
•Reorient or relocate the receiving antenna.
•Increase the separation between the equipment and 
receiver.
•Connect the equipment into an outlet on a circuit 
different from that to which the receiver is connected.
•Consult the dealer or an experienced radio/TV technician 
for help.
The device has been evaluated to meet general RF exposure 
requirement. The device can be used in portable exposure 
condition without restriction.




